
WTNZ, Knoxville, TN. (Facility ID 19200) 

Pending Minor Modification Application 0000034160 
 

Amendment 
 
On 12/28/2017, FCC Staffer Maria Hussainzadah e-mailed the applicant to advise that the above 
referenced modification proposal was subject to excessive incoming unique interference from one 
pending application: 

• WAFF D15   (0.83%) 
WTNZ accepts the above referenced interference from WAFF (0.83%) and respectfully requests the FCC 
process the WTNZ pending application accordingly. 
 


